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From: Eric Bryant <ebryant_15@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 1:38 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Leverage change

I do not agree with the 10:1 leverage change for the U.S. retail Forex market. In fact, in most cases this change in
leverage will eventually send more U.S. retail traders to open overseas accounts with other brokers. So with this

being said, are they trying to loose U.S. customers to overseas brokers.

Eric Bryant



